
From: Horner, Trina 
Sent: 4/13/2011 2:59:44 PM 
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (MLC@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Hydro Testing: Response to Julie Halligan's Letter to Kirk Johnson 

My cell phone is even better (especially if you use it today; I have a dentist appt at 4:00): 
|Reda | Don't hesitate to use it. 
Trina 

Redacted 

From: Stock, William 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 1:43 PM 
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' 
Cc: Horner, Trina 
Subject: RE: Hydro Testing: Response to Julie Halligan's Letter to Kirk Johnson 

Thank you Michelle. I had an unexpected meeting come up from 2-2:30. I will leave here at 2:30 with 
the hard copies of our response letter and the data CDs. 

Also, I will be out of the office from tomorrow through next Monday. Trina will cover my issues while I 
am away from the office. In the event that you don't have it Trina's contact information is 973-6490 or 
tnhc@pqe.com. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Bill 

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 1:26 PM 
To: Stock. William: Halliaan. Julie 
Ccj Redacted \ Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: RE: Hydro Testing: Response to Julie Halligan's Letter to Kirk Johnson 

Hi Bill- we are mobilizing the troops to review the plan and will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Michelle 

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 11:22 AM 
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To: Halligan, Julie 
Cc: Cooke, Michelle]Redacted Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: RE: Hydro Testing: Response to Julie Halligan's Letter to Kirk Johnson 

Julie: 

I need to follow up on the note I just sent you on our hydro testing program. We really need to know by 
the close of business today if we can proceed with our customer notifications for the first two hydro 
tests. In order for them to stay on schedule we need to mail the notifications tomorrow and will have to 
complete the production of the notices overnight tonight. Otherwise the entire testing program schedule 
will be delayed. 

If you could let us know by 5 p.m. or earlier if we can proceed with our customer communications that 
would be very helpful. 

Thank you. 

Bill 

From: Stock, William 

Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 11:05 AM 

To: 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' 

Cc: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' 

Subject: Hydro Testing: Response to Julie Halligan's Letter to Kirk Johnson 

« File: Response to Halligan Letter_final.doc » « File: Hydrotest Segments Response to CPUC 
Letter to Kirk Johnson.xls » 

Julie: 

Attached is our response to your April 8 Letter to Kirk Johnson. I am sending you this electronically to 
expedite your review of our answers to your questions. 

The letter references additional enclosures which are maps of the test sites. Those files are massive 
and I have had them copied to data CDs. I will be coming to the Commission this morning to hand 
deliver those to you and the CCs to this e-mail along with hard copies of the attached letter. 

Please let me know as soon as possible if you need any more information on this as we need to start 
our customer communications as soon as possible. 

Thank you. 

Bill 
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